Traditional Worship

11:00 am

Gathering Music ~ Of The Father’s Love Begotten  arr. Wilbur Held
O Little Town of Bethlehem (v. 1, 4) #230 UMH
While Shepherds Watched Their Flocks (v. 1, 2, 6) #236 UMH

Robert Fredrick, organist

Welcome Bronwyn Bedient
Lighting of the Advent Candles
*Opening Hymn Hark! the Herald Angels Sing #240 UMH

Sacrament of Baptism  Cason Bryan Capps
Son of Chad and Stefanie Capps

Victor and Jenny Martin

Mission Moment

Offering/Offertory The Holly and the Ivy  rr. Noel Rawsthorne

*Doxology These Gifts We Bring on screen
Message Mystery At The Manger ~ Rev. Thom Shafer
What Power Has He?

Luke 2:1-7

Children’s Christmas Musical

THE CASE OF THE RELUCTANT INNKEEPER
By Ruth Elaine Schram and Mark Cabaniss

Director of Traditional Worship and Music, Karen Shafer
Children’s Music Assistant, Ruth Thompson
Children in grades K-4

Setting: a courtroom in 1st century Bethlehem in Judea

Welcome and introduction - Alyssa Papadopoulos
Samantha Shepherd, attorney at law — Gwen Wallace
Judge Jody Justice — Sophia Alajarmeh

Holly A. Donkey — Genevieve Anderson

Madelin Mutton, a sheep — Madelin Cronin

Bella Holiday, an innkeeper — Lyla Roland

Songs: Overture (entrance of the children)
No Vacancy; soloist, Genevieve Anderson
Angels in the Sky
Change Things Around
All Because of Bethlehem; soloist, Faith Martz
Joy to the World/Change Things Around (reprise)

Reception of New Member
*Sending Forth
Postlude Shepherd’s Pipe Carol Dale Wood

*Congregation may stand as able.
Head Usher: Barb Riggs (11am)

WELCOME TO WORSHIP

ANNOUNCEMENTS

If you're new here, stop by the Welcome Center in the Lobby to pick up a
weekly schedule, a Get Connected brochure, and a free gift. We're glad
you came, and we’d love to answer any questions you might have.

CHILDREN'S CHRISTMAS MUSICAL
Thank you to our children for their work (and to their parents for bringing
them to Wednesday night rehearsals). Members of the jury include:

Delaney Anderson, Genevieve Armsworth, Matthew Booth, Julian Briscoe,
James Didio, Faith Martz, Alyssa Papadopoulos, Emily Papadopoulos,
Kate Papadopoulos, Jackson Pittard, Maisie Wallace, and Luke Whitmer.

Special thanks to Jay Montgomery for designing the set, Shannon
Papadopoulos for coordinating costumes, and Brent Saitta, Reggie
Germain and Tom Sholtis for technical assistance.

SUNDAY SCHOOL AND BIBLE STUDIES
There will NOT be children’s Sunday School the rest of the month; our
regular weekly schedule resumes January 13 during the 9:30 am service.
Many of our weekday Bible studies are on break through the holidays and
will resume the week of January 7th.

SPECIAL CHRISTMAS OFFERING
As in years past, our Christmas offering supports a cause close to home
and one abroad. Our Jesus & Me (J.A.M.) Children’s Ministry and Bright
Beginnings preschool are in need of a new playground; the previous
structure was over 30 years old and had to be removed. A new play-
ground will serve the children and families already on our campus, and
also welcome children and families from the community to a safe, fun
place where they can know God's love.

The Christmas offering will also support the Methodist Evangelical
Seminary in Cuba. The Methodist Church in Cuba is experiencing rapid

growth, and the seminary trains 120 to 150 women and men each year in

Havana as well as 1800 laypersons studying in the provinces. These
pastors and laypeople are already changing lives for Christ in this com-
munist nation; your support will allow God to reach even more people.

Use the designated Christmas envelopes to contribute to these special
causes. Undesignated gifts and regular offering allow us to continue to do
ministry here at Cypress Lake and support our other local and global mis-
sion partners. Thank you for your faithfulness—now and all year long.

HOLIDAY OFFICE CLOSURE
In order for our staff to be able to celebrate the holidays, the church office
will be closed on Tuesday and Wednesday, December 25 and 26.

The altar flowers are given today in honor of Jim and Sharon
Luther’s 40th wedding anniversary.

STUDENT ACTIVITIES
Youth in grades 6 through 12 are invited to a “coffeehouse” this morning
between 10 and 11 am in the Youth Center. Come hang out with us and
enjoy some goodies; this is a great time to meet other students, especially

if iou don't usualli come fo Sundai niiht iouth iroui. Also, toniih’r at5

OUR PRAYER CONCERNS
Please email or call the church office if you would like to add a name to
Our Prayer Concerns listed below. The names will remain on the list
for two months unless you notify us otherwise. When you submit a prayer
request, please give us the name of the person making the request, as well
as your contact information. When we don’t know who makes the request,
we cannot follow up to see if the person needs additional congregational
care or continued prayer.

Lynn Addie Chuck & Wilma Morse  David Swor

Lou Gergar Dee Pauli Ruth Thompson
Rev. Fred Heath Rob Ochenrider Joe & Mary Ellen
Mattie Holt CPO Grant Probst Weaver

Chom Leffler Michael Scott Earl Webber
Betty Long Phyllis Simmerman Julie Wickett

Dakota Miller Sister Churches in Cuba  Elizabeth Wingard

Moa and Santa Fe




